

Save the Date Class of 2020 Senior Banquet

Dear Parents & Guardians.

September marks the start of an exciting year for our children. Senior year is filled with many wonderful events that reflect on their school years and celebrate their accomplishments. The first parent-student event is the Senior Banquet to be held at Leonard's Palazzo in Great Neck on Monday, November 4, 2019.

The Senior Banquet is a Manhasset tradition where students, parents, guardians and administrators gather to reminisce as well as to raise money to fund the 2020 Senior Frolic. This exciting evening will feature a Video Montage with photos submitted by parents, a Commemorative Journal, a Silent Auction and Raffles.

Our 2020 Senior year is the 100th Graduation class at Manhasset High School, so let's make this an extra special Frolic! The proceeds from the Silent Auction and Raffles are an important part of the funding of the Frolic. We need your help! The success of the evening depends on your participation!

The following is a list of suggestions, but feel free to donate your own raffle items, gift cards, or basket ideas. Additionally, an Americana Gift Card has been opened up under "MHS Class of 2020 Senior Banquet" (Registry #36669) if you would prefer to make a monetary donation.

- · Sports, theater, concert tickets
- Apple Air Pods
- Laptops
- Wireless Speakers
- Gift Cards Apple, Amazon, Target, Container store, Bed Bath and Beyond, Dormify, Spa or Salon
- · AWAY Carry On Luggage
- Vacation Get Aways
- Jewelry and Handbags
- Restaurant gift Cards
- · Gym or Fitness Classes

Please drop off by October 23rd to 44 Dogwood Lane

For Silent Auction and Raffle questions, please contact Auction Co-Chairs, Cathy McAree (516) 286-6247 cathynpeter@aol.com or Joy Sargent (917) 589-9935 joysargent@yahoo.com or Jeanne Sylvia (516) 662-8452 jmsylvia@yahoo.com.

Thank you for your support! Lori Kearns & Annie Vetrone, Senior Banquet Co-Chairs lorikearns@verizon.net (516) 526-7970 or avetrone3@gmail.com (516) 721-6065